Comment from Gary Weller

We far-sighted seniors will have difficulty focusing on the screen of a rear view camera.

When viewing the simple and reliable rear view mirror, our eyes focus on the distant object reflected
in the mirror.

When attempting to view a camera screen, our eyes must focus on the screen surface that is merely
inches from our eyes. To use conventional bi- or tri-focals, the screen would need to be located in
the center of the steering wheel. If the screen is located anywhere other than the steering wheel, we
would need custom eye wear to view both the screen(s) and the road ahead.

A rear view camera is just another expensive gadget that can fail.

Stay with simple, inexpensive, and reliable mirrors.



